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Effective 4/1/2019, new updates to Molina’s formulary will take effect. The formulary is a list of 

drugs we prefer your doctor write for you. These changes could affect what drugs your doctor 

will prescribe to you.  

For some of these drugs, your doctor must submit a prior authorization request before they will 

be covered.  

View the Preferred Drug List Formulary for a list of all drugs.   

The following drugs will require prior authorization on 4/1/2019: 

 Tymlos 

 Depen 

 Otezla 

 Kevzara 

 Prolia 

 Ozempic 

The following drugs will be covered without prior authorization on 4/1/2019:

 Xiidra 

The following drugs will be updated on 4/1/2019:

 Firvanq – Remove Step therapy 

 Acamprosate – Remove PA 

 Atripla – Removed From PDL 

 Zaleplon – Removed From PDL 

 Erygel – Removed From PDL 

 Forteo – Removed From PDL 

 Byetta – Removed From PDL 

 Premarin – Removed From PDL 

 Prempro – Removed From PDL 

 Premphase – Removed From PDL 

If you have questions or concerns, please visit our website at www.MolinaHealthcare.com or 

call Member Services at (800) 642-4168. For hearing impaired, call TTY/Ohio Relay (800) 

750-0750 or 711. We’re ready to help from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through Friday.  

         

http://www.molinahealthcare.com/members/oh/en-US/PDF/Medicaid/oh-medicaid-formulary.pdf
http://www.molinahealthcare.com/

